
October 29th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

Any student who is planning on coming out for the wrestling team, there is a sign up 
sheet being mailed to your school email. We will not be holding traditional sign ups in 
the cafeteria like is usually done. Please check your school email if you are interested 
in joining the wrestling team this year! See Coach Conniff in Room 113 for more 
information. 
 
Attention Cougars! It's not too early to buy your 20/21 yearbook! Head over to 
Jostens.com to put in your order today. Contact Mrs. Saylor or Mrs. Guehring with any 
questions. 
 
Students: ​tomorrow is Halloween Spirit Day! Please wear orange and black to show 
your spirit. There will be random drawings for prizes throughout the day for 
participating. Halloween costumes are ​not​ permitted this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


